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INTEGRAL UNIVERSITY 
UNIVERSITY POLYTECHNIC 

Ref No. IU/Poly/G/Notice/2024/08 

Notice 

12.08.2024 

All second-year students of University Polytechnic wishing to 

change their current branch for the 2024-25 session are advised to 

submit their application on plain paper to their respective Head of 

Department (HOD). Applications must be submitted no later than 4:00 

p.m. on August 17th, 2024. 

Please ensure that the application includes both your current 

branch and the branch you wish to transfer to. Applications submitted 

after the deadline will not be considered. 

Dr. In 
Princi 
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